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May 7, 2017

Sunday, May 7th 
 9:30am	 Sunday School
10:10am 	 Choir Rehearsal
10:30am	 Worship Service 
 2:00pm	 VBS Meeting
 5:30pm 	 Youth

Monday, May 8th 
 3:00pm 	 C.S. Lewis
 4:00pm 	 Baptist Housing

 Tuesday, May 9th
10:00am	 O.W.L.S.  Walk @ FLC
 6:00pm 	 Body Charge Fitness

 Wednesday, May 10th
 5:30pm	 Dinner
 6:15pm	 Midweek Worship
 6:15pm	 Children and Youth 
 7:oopm	 Sanctuary Choir

 Thursday, May 11th
 10:00am	 O.W.L.S.  Walk @ FLC 
 12:00pm	 Craft Club
 1-2:00pm	 Food Pantry
 6:30pm	 TriCounty Bridge

Wednesday, May 10th 
Menu					    Volunteers
Baked Potato Bar			   Tommy Faulkner
Homemade Rolls			   Anna Litteral
Dessert				    Francis Reedy
					     Bill & Nettie Sosh
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Scholarship applications are available. You may pick one 
up in the office or call us and we will email a copy. The 
application deadline is 3:00p.m. on Friday May 5, 2017. If 
you have any questions, please contact Alex Lockridge. 

Graduate recognition!
We will be honoring our graduates on Sunday, May 14th.  If you know 
of someone in our church who is graduating from high school, college, 
graduate school, or some other program, please let us know by 
e-mailing their names, information and a picture to 
pbradley@corbinfbc.org or alockridge@corbinfbc.org.  You may also 
drop off the information in the church office. We would like to also 
acknowledge our graduates in the Builder. Please have your information 
submitted by Monday, May 8th.

Conner and Paige Holland welcomed Dempsey Conner Holland on 
Tuesday, April 18th at 12:41pm. Excited grandparents are Anthony and 
Cheryl Holland. Congratulations to you all!

Casey and Levi Petrey welcomed Eleanor “Ellie” Mae Petrey on Thursday, 
April 27th at 2:33pm.  Excited grandparents are Ron and Lisa Herd. 
Congratulations to you all!

Invitation to Narnia!

Dear Church,

This summer I will be leading a group through CS Lewis’s beloved se-
ries, The Chronicles of Narnia. We will read six (of the seven) books 
over the course of 12 weeks, and I’d love to have you join us for it. 
These stories are wonderful for people of all ages, and, if you’re a 
parent of a teenage child, I think this series and our discussions of it 
could be an exciting thing to share this summer. 

We will begin our meetings on May 15th and will meet every other 
Monday at 3PM. The first book we’ll read is The Lion, The Witch, and 
the Wardrobe, which we will discuss on May 15th. 

If you’re interested in being part of the fun, call the church office and 
let me know.

Thanks, and hope to see you in Narnia!

Austin 



First Baptist Church at Worship
The Fourth Sunday of Easter

May 7, 2017
Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning

Scripture Lessons
Psalm 23

I Peter 2:19-25
John 10:1-10

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir
The Lord Is My Shepherd

Sermon by Austin Carty
“I Came that They Might Have Life”

	
	

	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister: Alex Lockridge
	         513-748-3126
 		

 If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 

be monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon:   Ann Hacker
	         528-8969

USHERS & GREETERS
May 7, 2017

1. Tim Lindsey
2. Norman Teague
3. Ed Setser
4. Sherry Pace
4. Nancy Rich
4. Ernie Rich
5. John Goins
5. Ron Herd
5. Gary Motz
6. Steve Surmont
6. Tom Davis
7. David Landrum

April 30, 2017	
		  	 Budget Offerings:     $       12,254
		     YTD  Budget Offerings:     $      160,965
                                                Loose Change:   $         55.96

Loose change received in April will support the work of Olive 
Branch Ministries and Together for Hope
	
May 7, 2017:
Nursery:		      John & Savannah Blevins    
Children’s Church:    Rebecca Daniel and Teresa Lawson

Put on your hard hats and grab your tools! The Maker Fun 
Factory Vacation Bible School is coming to First Baptist 
on June 11-15, each night from 6:00-8:30. This year, our 
children will learn that they are created by God and built 
for a purpose. They will get many hands-on experiences 
learning about our Creator as they learn to become 
inventors at the Maker Fun Factory.

Every year I have been here for VBS has gone so well 
because of all the wonderful volunteers who help. If you 
are interested in helping this year we will have a meeting on 
Sunday, May 7th at 2:00 in the fellowship hall. The purpose 
of the meeting will be to assign volunteer positions. If you 
cannot make it, please contact me and tell me your area 
of interest and I will sign you up. I’m looking forward to 
another wonderful week with our children. I know they are 
excited about it, too. We just need you to make it happen! 
Thank you!

Alex

Gifts have been given in memory of
EDDIE HYDE

by
Bob & Kim Croley
Glennis Hensley
Dave & Pat Huff

Don & Oliva Robinson

The sanctuary flowers for Sunday, May 7th
are placed in memory of our mother, 

EULA TAYLOR
in comemoration of her birthday on May 7th

by
Wylene and Mack Jones

Eldred and Maxine Von Gruenigen

Dear Church family,

My most sincere thanks for all your kindness and expressions 
of sympathy on the loss of Cathy. Your prayers and cards meant 
so much. Thanks Glenn, for bringing our friends on the bus. And 
Nettie, you and your crew prepared a wonderful meal. And to 
each and everyone who gave in her memory, thank you.
Jan 


